Mon 25/04/2019 9:09 AM
SR Shannon Rickersey <SRickersey@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>
SSD 7014 MOD 5 - Zephyr Bar
To @ Rodger Roppolo

Hello Rodger,

| refer to your correspondence to Council dated 11 April 2015.

It is assumed that you are separately seeking comments from the NSW Police and the Office of Liquor, Gaming and Racing regarding the
performance of the venue.

The City recommends that the assessment of the modification include an assessment of the performance of the venue, compliance with the BCA,
cumulative acoustic impacts and compliance with noise conditions, and the management of patrons.

Regards,

Shannon Rickersey
Planning Assessments
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